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Oregon State Legislature 

Senate Committee on Rules 

I am vehemently opposed to SB-210. Please don’t take away our right to vote by 

mail. 

Requiring in person voting will disproportionately impact elderly, disabled, rural and 

low income 

Oregonians. 

transportation. Some voters will struggle with physical barriers in getting to the polling 

locations. Some lack 

Some are unable to take o? work or obtain child care while polls are open. 

Vote by mail works and has been proven to have a very low rate of improper voting. 

Thank you, Jane Foster 


